
From: Rebecca Murray
To:
Subject: RE: Requesting information
Date: Friday, 23 August 2019 02:00:00 p.m.

Hi 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request
 
I am writing in regards to your LGOIMA request below.  The Council does not have information
relating to the number of Air BNB/book a bach accommodation in Dunedin. 
 
The Finance Department is currently trying to identify Air BNB/book a bach accommodation that
meet certain criteria.  But this information is not yet available.
 
However, Statistics NZ recently estimated private accommodation accounted for 18% of
guest nights nationally. 
 
Regards
 
 
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC              

P  03 477 4000  E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 5 August 2019 8:20 a.m.
To: Rebecca Murray <Rebecca.Murray@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Requesting information
 
Hi Rebecca
At the candidate information night Sandy Graham said that information could be requested about
different matters.....
I am wanting to find out stats on how many Air BnB / book a bach type accommodation we have in
Dunedin with regard to our current housing crisis. Who do you think can help me with this? 
I recall a council meeting a few years ago when Motel/Hotel owners spoke at a public forum
requesting the council address legislation around private home accommodation....
I would like any information around this, my searching has not turned up much, maybe I don't know
where to look!
Thanks
See you on Wednesday
Warm Regards
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